
 

 

 

12th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PE Co-curricular  
 
All students are welcome to attend all clubs for their year group.  Attached is the new PE co-curricular 
timetable for this half-term, they are available as of today.   
 
Students do not need to wear full PE kit for the morning or lunchtime clubs, but do need to bring a pair of 
trainers to put on.  For the after-school clubs, students do need to wear full QEGS PE kit.  Students should 
only come to school in their QEGS PE kit if they have practical PE, Dance or Drama lessons. Therefore, if a 
club falls on a day when they do not have one of these lessons, they need to bring their kit to get changed 
into. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing students there.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr B Hallam  
Teacher of Physical Education – Curriculum Leader  
 


